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Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton 
School District. 
 
Pendleton Schools are gearing up for beginning the school year 
with Comprehensive Distance Learning.  Our staff has created a 
rigorous and vibrant remote learning plan.  Families that have not 
been contacted by their child’s school should call the school 
directly before Friday, August 28th. More information about 
opening activities, dates, and times can be found online at 
pendleton.k12.or.us. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are 
committed to every student, every day! 


